

7/17

Thanks You for all your submissions for our State Newsletter!

It's been a pleasure to work with the state's clubs to create an informative and colorful newsletter. One of my goals has been for each club to have it's own letterhead for it's news submissions. This helps to make the pages more colorful and uniform. If your club did not have one, I have made one or worked with the club to create one of their own. I feel this has added to the readability of the overall results.

I also would like to see more committee reports for the news letter. They don't have to be a full page as they can be fitted together on a page. This is also true of club submissions.

We have created a special page for small announcements. It will appear at the end of the newsletter with any event fliers that you want to share.

Club Submission Guidelines

I will be using Apple Pages to create the newsletter.
I can accept your submissions in Pages, Word, or PDF
Please submit your text in font Ariel 12
Submissions are limited to one page only

*Your page will look better if it's not too crowded

*Five pictures on a page are plenty

*You don't need to have a complete record of your club's activities

*The best things to include are: interesting pictures

activities that might be of interest to others clubs for program planning

New Due Date Guidelines

Month before State Meeting
1st Wednesday - request submissions
3rd Wednesday - deadline for submissions

4th Wednesday - publish newsletter

Next State Meeting will be in November, so...

Oct 2nd - request submissions Oct 16th - deadline for submissions Oct 23rd - publish newsletter For the State Meeting in April, 2025

March 5th - request submissions March 19th - deadline for submissions March 26th - publish newsletter

For the State Meeting in June, 2025

May 7th - request submissions May 21st - deadline for submissions May 28th - publish newsletter